
Last month the board indicated interest in completing and discussing a 
survey regarding board-superintendent responsibility at a Board 
Governance Education Workshop.  The complete survey is attached.  I 
will distribute this in electronic survey format for discussion at the 
workshop.  The school board should set a time and date for the 
workshop. 
 


